
 

 

Europe and Middle East Region 1st Generation Blessing Preparation Workshop 
 
Orlande Schenk 
October 18, 2019 
 

 
 

The Europe and Middle East Region Blessed Family Department is planning a Blessing Preparation 

Workshop for 1st generation single members who are around 35 years and older. The workshop will be 

held in the English language. 

 

The workshop will most likely take place from 13th to 15th December, and the location will be in Austria, 

in or around Vienna. 

 

In order for the BFD to prepare well, they need to know who is interested and would have the time to 

attend this workshop. 

 

If you are interested in this workshop or if you would like more information, please contact Heidi Mayr: 

 

Email: heidi.mayr@ gmx.at 

Mobile / WhatsApp: +43 664 7914116 

 

 


